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Council Memorandum 

Date: February 9, 2021 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Veale 

Re: Mariposa Elementary School Zone Flashing Beacons 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum from Councillor Veale, regarding Mariposa Elementary 

School Zone Flashing Beacons, be received;  

That Engineering be directed to change the signage for the school zone on Eldon Road 

in front of Mariposa Elementary School to flashing beacons indicating when the reduced 

speed limit is in effect;  

That the new signage be implemented at a cost of $16,000; and 

That this recommendation be brought forward to Council for consideration at the next 

Regular Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

The by-law for that school zone already indicates that it is in effect only from 7am to 

5pm Monday to Friday. With the amalgamation of the oakwood and Little Britain fire 

halls, it will be helpful for volunteers travelling from oakwood to the new hall to have an 

indication of when the reduced speed is in effect. 


